
17/11/2018 

MS Nicole Butcher 
3 / 7 Reddall ST 
Manly NSW 2095 
nsbutcher@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1667 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

The environmental impact of this proposal is of too significant a scale to be appropriate. The 
level of clearing required for the APZ will significantly adversely affect threatened species 
habitat. Further, the impact of construction and use on surrounding waterways is inappropriate. 
The unique habitats of the Manly Dam area have already been encroached upon significantly 
in recent years. We should protect what little there is left of this special place. 
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